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Proposed Road Closure of Glenorie
Road
                                               PROPOSED ROAD CLOSING UNDER SECTION
38B ROADS ACT 1993

In pursuance of the provisions of the Roads Act 1993, notice is hereby given
that Blayney Shire Council proposes to close the council public road listed in
Schedule 1.

Schedule 1:
• Part of Glenorie Road, identified as Lot 2 in the plan available for viewing
at Council’s offices or on Council’s website.

Upon closure of the road, council intends to give the land as compensation
under s.44 of the Roads Act 1993.

The proposal is part of the proposed construction works in the road reserve.

All interested persons are hereby invited to make submissions concerning the
proposal to the General Manager, Blayney Shire Council, PO Box 62 BLAYNEY
NSW 2799, within twenty eight days of the date of this advertisement.

Please note that under the provisions of the Government Information (Public
Access) Act 2009, such submissions may be referred to third parties for
consideration.

Once the submission period is completed, Blayney Shire Council will consider
all duly made submissions before deciding whether to continue with the road
closure proposal.

For all enquiries please contact Mr Jacob Hogan on (02) 6368 2104




